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Outdoor Learning 
(This will not start until the second week back)
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Every Tuesday in Nursery, we take part in an outdoor learning session during which children will take part in a variety of activities where they will undoubtedly get a little messy. Therefore, every Tuesday we would like your child to come to Nursery dressed appropriately for the outdoors. For example wearing leggings or jogging bottoms and casual footwear (preferably Velcro). All children will need a pair of wellies and a warm waterproof coat with a hood. Children will also need a hat and gloves during the cold winter months. We have a set of waterproofs for each child, which the children will be learning to put on independently.  Please ensure your child still wears their school jumper or cardigan. During the summer months, we would also encourage you to provide your child with a sun hat / cap, as well as ensuring your child has sun cream on before attending nursery. 
Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
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Many thanks

Miss S.Williams 
